
State Water Resources Control Board 
Division of Drinking Water 

STATEMENT OF MAILING NOTICE 

SBDDW-20-001 

Perchlorate DLR 

PUBLIC AVAILABILITY OF CHANGES TO REGULATIONS 
(Section 44 of Title 1 of the California Code of Regulations) 

Perchlorate Detection Limit for Purposes of Reporting Regulations 

The State Water Resources Control Board has complied with the provisions of Government 
Code section 11346.8, subdivision (c), regarding the mailing of the notice of proposed 
changes to the regulatory action. Notice of changes to the proposed regulation text was e­
mailed on July 20, 2020, at least 15 days prior to the close of the public comment period on 
August 18, 2020. 
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